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Board of Trustees 

Priorities 2023 
 

During the Gillette Community College Board of Trustees Annual Retreat, held on November 4, 2022, 
the Trustees established the following short and long-term priorities. 

 

Short Term/Urgent 

Items are not ranked in any priority order and are recognized as equally important to the Trustees. 

 

1. Institutional Accreditation 
2. Strategic Plan 
3. Finalize transition negotiation with Sheridan College 
4. Expand legislative involvement 
5. Campus Master Planning 
6. Compensation/Compensation Study 

 

Long Term 

Items are not ranked in any priority order and are recognized as equally important to the Trustees. 

 

1. Partnerships across the Gillette Community College Service district and with other post-
secondary institutions of higher learning. 

2. Visibility of the college within the larger community which may include designing micro 
credentials for workforce development programs, community, cultural, and continuing 
education programs, and other programming that brings people into our community. 

3. Expand Marketing/Public Relations/PIO which will allow Gillette College to tell their story. 
4. Design and develop two Baccalaureate of Applied Science degrees that serve not only our local 

industry but address the transformational nature of our state and country. 
5. Develop Board Governance Documents. 

 


